
It is with great pleasure that I write to the U.S. Forest Service to encourage you to permit the 

proposed activities outlined by Perpetua Resources during this public input process. This project 

could help restore Stibnite, secure an American source of antimony and strengthen our nation’s 

supply chains. 

When regulators are reviewing a project, they are considering all the worst-case scenarios. Which is 

why I was pleased when I saw the SDEIS concluded that the risk of a spill large enough to have a 

negative impact on fish would be low. Additionally, regulators said they believe with Perpetua's 

planned spill response resources and trained responders that a spill from a vehicle traveling up to 

site would be promptly contained and cleaned up. These things are important and signal a larger 

cultural of safety and commitment to the environment. These are just two small examples of why I 

hope you will permit the Stibnite Gold Project using the preferred alternative. 

The Stibnite Gold Project is important to Idaho, our national security and clean energy future. 

Regulators have been reviewing the project for the past 6 years. This time has allowed the project to 

improve and, now, I encourage you to permit the project as quickly as possible. 

IT IS VITAL TO US INTERESTS AND SECURITY . MINING SHOULD BE APPROVED WITHOUT DELAY. 

Thank you. 

Chris Bill 


